HOLBROOK SENIORS

THE HOLBROOK FOOD PANTRY AND THE HOLBROOK COUNCIL ON AGING HAVE
PUT TOGETHER A PLAN OFFERING TRANSPORTATION FOR OUR SENIORS TO
“SHOP AT THE FOOD PANTRY”.

ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 3"*° AT 10 AM, THE FOOD PANTRY WILL OPEN ITS DOORS FOR THOSE SENIORS
THAT HAVE NO OTHER MEANS OF TRANSPORTATION TO THE FOOD PANTRY AND ONLY THOSE SENIORS
THAT HAVE REGISTERED WITH THE HOLBROOK COUNCIL ON AGING FOR TRANSPORTATION WILL BE
ABLE TO PARTICIPATE. THE COUNCIL ON AGING VANS WILL PICK-UP, DRIVE TO THE FOOD PANTRY AND
TAKE YOU BACK HOME.

PLEASE CONTACT THE HOLBROOK COUNCIL ON AGING FOR MORE INFORMATION AND/OR TO REGISTER
TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THIS PILOT PROGRAM.

A HUGE THANK YOU GOES OUT TO THE VOLUNTEERS AT THE FOOD PANTRY FOR OFFERING THIS
PROGRAM TO OUR SENIORS!!




